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Officials in Washington State are attempting to identify the owner of a sailing vessel that is abandoned in 

the Olympia Washington area. The vessel is scheduled to be removed from the water as part of the 

Washington State program similar to the Canadian Oceans Protection Act. 

If you have any information that could assist in the identification of the vessel owner, please contact 

Constable Courtenay Mulhern of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit at Courtenay.mulhern@vpd.ca 
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